Sent: 05 August 2020 19:2

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Plan/2020/-568

| am writing to lodge my objection to the proposed development on Goldsworth Road, GU21 6JT.
A 40-storey building is an insensitive design with a significant negative visual impact on the area.

The proposal does not appear to have given sufficient consideration to negative effects of overshadowing from such a
tall building.

A large amount of traffic will be generated by such a development and this is before anyone can know how the
Victoria Square towers will increase traffic, traffic noise and traffic pollution. There will be obvious increase in
pollution and noise from the proposed development.

The construction of the Victoria Square development needs to be assessed before permission is granted for this
development, otherwise any mistakes made in relation to Victoria Square will simply be repeated.

Michael Templeman



